
From: Morrison, Tracy [mailto:tmorrison@hydro.mb.ca]  
Sent: August 19, 2008 3:35 PM 
To: Takis Plagiannakos; Marika Hare 
Subject: Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers (EB-2008-0150) 
 

Good Afternoon,  

I am writing in regards to the regulatory proceedings that are currently occurring at OEB 
concerning energy issues relating to low income consumers. I am wondering if it is possible for 
Manitoba Hydro to be granted observer status in the Stakeholder conference which commences 
on September 22, 2008? We do not wish to become participants in the conference, however, it 
would beneficial to both Manitoba Hydro and Manitoba Hydro's customers for us to learn from the 
information exchanged during this conference. I understand that some information is posted to 
the OEB website, however, it may be more beneficial to read the documents, in their entirety, as 
submitted by the conference participants. 

Regards,  

Tracy Morrison  
Regulatory Coordinator  
Gas Rates and Regulatory Affairs  
Manitoba Hydro  
6-444 St Mary Ave  
Ph: (204) 480-5244  


